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Trans women in Maine already face serious barriers to accessing appropriate shelter 
–not to mention disproportionate risks of violence–when they are unhoused.  Shelters 
know how to keep all women safe and have been doing it for years. This is a violation
of the Maine Human Rights Act. Changes to Maine law are unnecessary and help no 
one.


